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To whom it may concern,
 
As  concerned residence of Brandy Hill Drive , Brandy Hill, we are completely opposed
To the proposed extension of hours to the quarry. We have been putting up with the  dust,
blasting,
And volume of trucks that come through Brandy Hill Drive ,both from the quarry and Martins
Creek quarry,
For a number of years now. I cannot believe that they want to increase the quarry to operate for
24 hours a day.
 
Hanson claims community concern of health and safety, sleep disturbance etc are perceived
problems. How
Would they know. I bet none of the employers or employees live along Brandy Hill Drive. We
have been putting
Up with their operation of the quarry for a number of years and as far as I am concerned the
extension to 24 hrs
Would make life hell for us.
 

Brandy Hill.




